

COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS

June 28, 2022

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday June 28, 2022, in Council Chambers, 1606 – 14 Street.

- Council awarded Jake Read and Liam Cochran the Town of Didsbury High School Scholarship to be used towards their post secondary education.
- Deputy Chief Kyle Leeson, Captain/Training Officer Mackenzie Southgate, and Captain Gary Shultz on were awarded the Alberta Emergency Service Medal in recognition of 12 years of Service.
- Staff Sergeant Steve Browne presented the Didsbury RCMP Detachment Fourth Quarter Report for January to March, 2022.
- Council gave final approval for the Fireworks Bylaw 2022-10. The bylaw sets out that no person shall be permitted to possess fireworks; firecrackers; fire balls; or squibs while within the Town of Didsbury limits without a permit granted by the Fire Chief or their designate.
- Council approved \$21,779.93 for the 2022 Community Grant Program.